
From: D Hart
To: Carjetta L. Crook
Cc: Anu Gary; Miranda N. McKinnon; Monica English; Kristen Rawson
Subject: FW: Thank you for your service
Date: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 9:42:47 AM

 
 

From: Matthew Brown <Matthew.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 1:33 PM
To: k.kmurphy@gulftel.com
Cc: D Hart <DHart@baldwincountyal.gov>; Celena Boykin <Cboykin@baldwincountyal.gov>; Wayne
Dyess <Wayne.Dyess@baldwincountyal.gov>; ERIN FLEMING <efleming@stonecrosby.com>; Charles
F. Gruber <CGRUBER@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Thank you for your service
 
Dear Mr. Murphy,
 
I wanted to follow-up our phone conversation from a few moments ago during which you submitted
your resignation from the Planning Commission. Thank for your service on the board since 2012.
During all those years you have been very faithful in your service. That consistency and dedication to
your work on the Planning Commission is commendable and does not go unnoticed.
 
Thank you again. Wishing you all the best.
 
Matthew Brown
Interim Planning and Zoning Director
Director of Transportation (BRATS)
Baldwin County Commission
o: 251-972-8576
c: 251-421-0423
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